

32GbpsEVN videocon, 17-06-2019, 13.00

present Uwe, Javier, Mark, Bob, Arpad

Agenda:

New firmware: is it there?

Yebe: DBBC3?

Ef, On and T6 should be available on the 19th, still true?

If no new firmware, Uwe wants to do a DBBC2 4Gbps test. Opinions?

Last possible observation before the vacations: 4th of July. Status?

AOB

No new firmware, unclear whether there will be in two weeks. No observing on Wednesday.

DBBC3 has been fixed, will be shipped to Yebe end of the week.

Test suggested by Uwe with DBBC2: agreement that it would be useful to actually see 64MHz bands. C-band probably better, Uwe will write stations and see who is available after e-VLBI and at what frequency. Uwe or Bob will make schedule.